Debra Thomeson _

From: Robin Roberts <robin@mvadventures.com>
Sent: Saturday, February 20, 2021 8:51 AM

To: Assembly

Subject: Support for continuing mandatory traveler testing

Assembly members -
As always, thank you for your service to our community!
We just want to urge you to continue local health mandates as recommended by the Petersburg EOC,

particularly for mandatory testing (or quarantine) of arriving travelers (whether they arrive by air or
boat).

We've done so well so far - let's not let our guard down too soon!

Sincerely, Robin & Jim Roberts



